Lou Mansolillo

From: Brenden Silvia <bsilvia30@icloud.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 23, 2024 6:31 PM

To: House Corporations Committee

Subject: Testimony in support of H-7015 as drafted and un-amended

Dear Representative,

My name is Brenden Silvia and | am a registered apprentice in the great state of Rhode Island. | am writing this email to
show my upmost support for Bill H-7015 and how it ensures electrical work goes to trained electricians. Speaking on
behalf of my fellow apprentices and |, we work incredibly hard and go through important training to safely and expertly
do work in the electrical industry. It is important we maintain the high work standard we do to not only keep us
employed, but to help shape a better future for Rhode Island. That means personally getting involved of all aspects of
work, including but not limited too the racking such work is built off of. That work helps us pay for our livelihoods and
families' overall well being. Please do the right thing and help keep electrical work in the hands of the trained
electricians.

Thank you for your time to read this email.



